
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
September 20, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Gateway Families,  

 

We want to welcome you back to a new school year by inviting you to attend our annual Curriculum 

Night on Monday, September 25th from 6:30-8:15 p.m.  The purpose of Curriculum Night is to 

familiarize parents with the curriculum and instruction your student receives with the goal of meeting 

state standards of achievement.  During the week of October 23rd, families will have individual time with 

each teacher to discuss student progress during our fall parent conferences. 

 

In order to maximize time in the classroom, upon your arrival please head directly to your 

student’s 1st period class.  In between class periods, please stop by and visit our PTSA table in the 

front foyer to pick up membership applications, membership cards, and to learn more about volunteer 

opportunities.   

 

Curriculum Night “Bell” Schedule 

Period 1:   6:30-6:45 p.m. 

Period 2:   6:50-7:00 

Period 3:   7:05-7:15 

Period 4:   7:20-7:30 

Period 5:   7:35-7:45 

Period 6:   7:50-8:00 
Period 7:   8:05-8:15 p.m. 

 

We hope your family is off to a great start to the school year and look forward to partnering with you 

in the service of student learning. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Shelley (Petillo) Boten 

Principal, Gateway Middle School 
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